



ชุดฝึกการอ่านภาษาอังกฤษเพื่อความเข้าใจ โดยใช้วิธีการสอนแบบ MIA



Activity 2.3

Read and Answer

SCAN HERE!



จุดประสงค์การเรียนรู้ : ตอบคำถามจากเรื่องที่อ่านได้

Directions: Read the passage carefully then answer the questions. (5 marks)

Sandwich is a food consisting of vegetables, eggs, sliced cheese or meat with fillings between slices of bread. However, Sandwiches are very popular kind of food. It served hot or cold with mustard, mayonnaise or ketchup.



Green tea originated in China. Green tea is made from the leaves of tea plant. Generally, the color of green tea is light brown or pale yellow. Moreover, it has health benefits and make it a popular drink and ingredients to add to other foods and products. However, green tea is a healthy beverage with great taste. Some people like to drink it either hot or cold.



Tomato juice is a juice made from mature red tomatoes. Tomato Juice has a bright red color with a smooth texture and thick consistency. Tomato juice is a popular beverage because it is rich in nutrients like vitamin C, vitamins B and potassium. Moreover, It is a healthy food and is good for body health. It is excellent when served chilled or over ice for a refreshing and nutritious drink. It taste like savory, salty, sweet, and delicious.





Book 2 : Food and drinks

ชุดฝึกการอ่านภาษาอังกฤษเพื่อความเข้าใจ โดยใช้วิธีการสอนแบบ MIA

Directions: Choose the best answer. (5 marks)

1. What is tomato juice made from?

- a. raw red tomatoes
- b. mature red tomatoes
- c. raw red potatoes
- d. mature red potatoes



2. How many food and drinks are there in the passage?

- a. three
- b. four
- c. five
- d. six



3. What is the color of green tea?

- a. yellow or brown
- b. light green or yellow
- c. light brown or pale yellow
- d. light green or light brown



4. Where can you order when you want to eat French fries?

- a. temple
- b. toy store
- c. beauty salon
- d. food store

5. Which is fast food?

- a. French fries
- b. salad
- c. tomato juice
- d. sandwich

